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INSPECTION NOTICE

November 07, 2011

PMC Properties
474 Minnehaha Avenue W
Saint Paul, MN 55103-1523

Re: A recycling business at 956 Prosperity Avenue
Dear Property Owner:

A complaint has recently been received regarding a recycling business being operated at the
above referenced property. This property is located in a I1 industrial zoning district.

An inspection of this property is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, November 15, 2011 at 2:00
in order to determine compliance with the zoning code. You or your designated representative
must be present at this inspection. If the time will not work for you, please let us know as soon
as possible so that the inspection can be rescheduled promptly. If you have any question
regarding this matter, you may contact me at 651-266-9081.

Sincerely,

Yaya Diatta
Zoning Inspector
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